
CITY OF NEW ORLEANS 
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

 
POLICY MEMORANDUM No. 23      April 7, 1972 
 
TO:  All Departments, Boards, Agencies and Commissions 
 
FROM:  Richard Kernion, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
SUBJECT: FRINGE BENEFITS FOR CITY EMPLOYEES 
 
1. PURPOSE. 
 
 The purpose of this memorandum is to establish in writing an informal 
policy of furnishing the same fringe benefits to all employees of City 
government, regardless of the source of funding. 
 
2. POLICY 
 
 With the advent of Federal funding for many programs of City 
government, funds have become available from Federal Sources to provide 
benefits for City employees such as mileage for travel, tuition payments for 
education, vehicles, and basic pay. 
 
 The existing policy memorandums relative to fringe benefits, pay, use 
of vehicles, and mileage shall apply and no greater benefits shall be 
permitted for federally funded employees than those fringe benefits that are 
allowed for employees funded from the General Fund. 
 
3. INQUIRIES. 
   
 Any questions concerning this memorandum shall be addressed to the 
Operations Division of the Administrative Office. 
 
        
        Richard Kernion 
        Chief Administrative Officer 
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